ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear clients, friends, and Koroll &
Company team,

With your continued support, faith, and hard work our
business has grown exponentially over the past decade.

In order to support our growth, continue offering you the
best of service, and widen our horizon, we had embarked
on a new and exciting journey concurrently with entering
the COVID 19 pandemic last year. Our quest has come to
fruition and we have been fortunate to cross paths with a
first class and rather outstanding member of our profession.

With much admiration and gratitude, we are pleased to
announce the addition of a new partner to our firm,
Michael Falcone, CPA, CGA, LPA, effective February 1,
2021. Michael graduated from the CGA program in
1992; he then worked with a CA firm in Toronto for 10
years before starting his own practice. His current
practice has offices in Ottawa, Toronto and York Region.

Michael held the position of Chief Financial Officer for several
companies in the Greater Toronto Area, and has served on the
Board of Directors for various Condominium Corporations.
Professionally his key specialties are the real estate and
construction industries. He is well experienced in structuring
acquisitions and managing real estate development.

Michael loves playing hockey and feels strongly about giving
back to the community. In this respect Michael has volunteered
at a homeless men's shelter.

Michael is looking forward to meeting each of you .

ALLEN KOROLL, CPA, CA
ELLIE KARADIJOV, CPA, CGA



